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Partner James Williams Quoted in Multiple Publications Regarding
Resolution 400

Partner James Williams was quoted in multiple publications regarding Resolution 400 and his support for the
U.S. Supreme Court to adapt a code of ethics.

"This resolution is about protecting the Supreme Court," James said. "It is about bolstering the court's reputation
and its credibility with the American people and within this profession.” (Above the Law)

02.06.2023 - ABA Journal* - "Supreme Court Justices Should Follow Binding Code of Ethics, ABA House Says

02.08.2023 - Above the Law - "The ABA Has Had Enough Of The Supreme Court Being Held Unaccountabl e’

Watch James address the ABA Delegates, urging the Supreme Court of the United States to adopt a code of
judicial ethics.
* Subscription-based publication
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